
UDC 2020-08 Public Comment  

Thank you, Alex 

I will do my best to succeed in participating in the public comment, however I know that it is probable 

that there will be technological issues so I will also submit my comment here. Can you please send It to 

the urban design committee. 

I am one of the founders of the Fonticello Food Forest Community garden. We began this project 4 years 

ago and are excited that it has made its way into the master plan design.  

-We request that someone directly communicate with us about the design and construction of pathways 

in the food forest. We have been watching people move through the space for years and have put a lot 

of thought into the best design.  

- what kind of materials are planned to be used for the paths? We would like to request permeable 

surfaces.  

-There is a new Farm style Vegetable garden in the eastern Corner of the food forest and we would like 

to have it added to the design as well as request a water line/ water fountain there at the porter street 

entrance to the park.  

-We request that the food forest space Remain open to the public during any construction. We need 

access to the space in order to care for the plants.  

Thank you very much, 

Feel free to contact me directly at  

703-380-0877 

Or fonticellofoodforest@gmail.com 

Laney Sullivan 
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